July 11 1993

1993 Northeastern Pa. National Gymanfa Committee

A general meeting of the Northeastern Pa. Natlional Gymanfa
Committee was held on July 11, 1993, at the First Welsh Presbyterian
Church in Wilkes-Barre at 2:00 p.m.

Beth Landmesser, Vice-Chairman, presided at the meeting as Jack
Pritchard is still in Wales.

Robert Anthony gave his financial report as follows:

3 74,445,03 Receipts
21,356.88 Expenses
$ 53,088.15 Balance

Dave Martin gave the following report on registration as of
July 8th.

Total Registered 808
Banquet 555
Combination 406
Concert 684
Sunday Supper 499

Dan Williams, Tour Chairman, reported that he went to the
Forty Fort Cemetary and cleaned Gwilym Gwent's tombstone and talked
with his great-granddaughter. Again Dan stated that he needs another
trolley or bus.

_ Mayor Namey met with some of the Executive Board and stated
that he will glady help in anyway he can. A picture was taken with
the Mayor. The Executive Board will meet with the Police Dept.
sometime in August going over the shuttle bus system and etc.

Jeanne Jones, Market Place Chairman, stated that (54) tables
have been reserved for the Market Place.

Beth told the group that the "castle" being brought to our
Gymanfa is only a facade and maybe placed at the entrance to the
llarket Place. Hours for the Market Place are as follows: Thursday,
Friday and Saturday nine to five, Sunday the Market Place will be
open from ten to noon. Earl Williams will apply for a tax number.

Wona Jones is taking orders for the white mob caps being worn
by the Hospitality Committee.

Meryl Davis needs presenters for the Seminars and also to
collect tickets.

Beth told the committee that there will be three people play-

ing the folk music instead of two and there will be no extra cost.
Check to be sent for airfare.

The tickets for all events have been ordered.
The Ramada, Genetti's and Red Roof have sent out their hotel

confirmations. Beth will check with Holiday Inn, Howard Johnson
and Days Inn to do same.



Beth and Marletta Evans will meet with Mrs. Junta of the
Methodist Church to check on sound system for the Children's
Workshop.

Effie Metcalf stated that (36) banners have been made.

Edith Hill needs a sign for the T-shirt table and Meryl
Davis needs signs for the Seminar rooms.

Bill Hastie said the Orpheus Choir will accompany all the
National Anthems. The time for the Square Ceremony will be

moved back to 12:00 as listed.

Thirty chairs have been provided by the City for the
Square ceremony.

Beth again said that the carving of the lovespoons by
the gentleman from Wales will be a show stopper.

The meeting adjourned at 3:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Catherine Jonathan
Secretary



